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Tuesday 1st October 2024

Dear parents and carers,

We understand that Christmas photoshoots can be quite costly and given the
current climate, we would like to offer something at a more affordable price.

We would like to offer you the opportunity for your child and any siblings to have
a special Christmas photograph taken at school. We have teamed up with ‘Robyn
Ashleigh Photography’ to offer one printed and digital photo for just £15. This
type of photoshoot would normally cost £70!

If you would like a sibling photograph- please email Miss Blackham-
ablackham@ploverschool.co.uk by Tuesday 12th November.

You will be able to purchase your photographs via the photographer's password
protected website after the shoot.-Tuesday 19th November and the
photographer aims to return photos by Tuesday 10th December. You are
welcome to send your child an additional pair of clothes to change into for
the photograph.

The picture below shows the backdrop which will be used for the photograph.

Jayne Ogle

Head of School
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